On Wed, Dec 11, 2024, 12:38 JAI BANERJEE <banerjee_jai@yahoo.com> wrote:
Dear Sankalp,
Following the discussion, we had with Mitesh and other stakeholders in our company, this is to inform you that the proposal from your end is prima facie accepted. We plan to commence the assignment in a couple of weeks’ time.
However, we will be having final round of discussion on the steps to be followed, team size, report frequency of WIP status and involvement of industry experts with domain knowledge, from your end. Meeting Date and Time will be communicated in advance.
Further, Mitesh will be having a conversation with Vivek in a couple of days’ time. For our company details, banking and other formalities, Saileash will be coordinating on behalf of us.
 
 
Thanking you
 
Regards
Jai Banerjee
 

